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Regular users and group leaders Hall bulletin 

  

 

Update on Events at Mapua Hall July 2024 

  

Tena koutou, 

 

The middle of the year has come around fast, my holiday seems a distant 

memory! 

We welcome Aeven, with her new Wednesday early morning Yoga Tone and 

Restore classes and Chris with Social Bridge on the last Friday of each 

month. 

 

With the Bill Marris room back in operation and looking better than ever, I have 

decided to leave the lockable storage trollies in the foyer. This creates a bigger, 

clearer space for the Bill Marris room and will help maintain our new floor. 

 

We have some big events coming at the Hall and here are the dates to note in 

your calendars:  

 

Sunday the 4th August and Friday the 9th August 

Mountain Film Festival - Hosted by Motueka High school fundraiser 

 

Sunday the 18th August 10.00-3.00pm 
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Mapua Makers Market - Hosted by Mapua Hall Society 

 

Fridays the 13th September- Evening 

Mapua School Quiz night 

 

Friday 20th September 6.00-10.00pm ( whole facility from 1pm) 

Pecha Kucha & Curry Night - Hosted by Mapua Hall Society  

 

*Friday 27th September 12.00pm to 13th October- Main Hall (School 

Holidays) 

Tasman National Art Awards- Hosted by the Tasman Art Focus Group 

( *All  Main Hall regulars users will be effected as the Main Hall is not 

available over this time. Please see me, to see if we can transfer you to 

our Bill Marris Hall) 

  

Its lovely to have such a great community atmosphere at the hall and to have 

the days filled with such a variety of activities. 

We should be all very proud of our wonderful community facility.  

Thank you to everyone for your ongoing hire and support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Ngā mihi nui 

Wendy Byrne 

Your Hall Coordinator 

Please follow us on: 

Facebook.com/MapuaCommunityHall 

Instagram.com/MapuaCommunityHall 

#MapuaCommunityHall  
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